

Garrowhill Glasgow

7 January, 2017

Dear Mr MacLean and Mr Cuthbert

<u>The Cuthbert-MacLean Foundation</u> 63rd Girls' Brigade – Cranhill, Glasgow

I am writing to you on behalf of the 63rd Cranhill Girls' Brigade to thank you very much for the generous cheque of £700.00.

We shall follow your instructions and use £500.00 for our senior girl's camp weekend at Dalguise at the end of March, 2017 and £200.00 to take the Junior girls away for a day some Saturday in April or May 2017.

Your generosity is very much appreciated as it helps to assist the girls participate in the weekend camp and fun day.

Once again thank to you both and your other Trustees for your kindness.

Yours sincerely

Miss Mary R Hastie Captain 63rd GB

M. Haske